



[date]
xxxxxxxx

xxxxxxxx

xxxxxxxx

Dear [charter school] Family,

At the [authorizer]’s meeting on [date], the Board voted unanimously to deny the application for charter renewal submitted by [charter school]. This decision means that [name] Charter School is required close at the end of this school year.

Based on the review and analysis of evidence gathered over the [no. of years] year term of the charter, and during the application process for charter renewal, the [authorizer] was unable to find evidence that the school had demonstrated the level of success necessary to earn renewal under the charter law.  The [authorizer] instead found that the school was under-performing academically and was so poorly operated that its ability to continue was in doubt.  
These conclusions were reached after an extensive review, which included multiple interviews with the school’s governing board, leadership, parents, teachers and students at the school site/campus.  Supporters of the school had many opportunities to speak with the reviewers and to present their views to the [authorizer] board members in public meetings.  Their opinions were considered by the Board, but the school’s failure to meet academic goals was their primary concern. 
The [authorizer] and its staff are committed to supporting and assisting your family through this transition and will hold an information meeting on _________________ at the [location] from _____ to ____ in room _____.   At that time the Charter School Office staff will provide parents with information on other public school choice options available to students and explain the transition of student records and other key information.  In addition, an enrollment resources webpage is available at [authorizer web page] with information on how to enroll your student/s in a district, charter, or independent study school. 

If you have any question regarding this process, please feel free to contact the Charter Schools Office at________________.


